
6/18/2012 10:45am 
 
Linda Spry O’Rourke called Janice Hunt.  Janice had contacted Margaret Ash Sunday 6/17/2012. 
 
Janice reported that she lives about 2.7 miles up Dry Hollow and that Tim Guthrie had called 
Sunday to report the leak of produced water into the Davis Ditch.  Janice told me that Tim lives 
about 6 miles up Dry Hollow and had been doing day and noticed no water in the ditch so 
followed it up toward the headgate.  She reported that he found pump trucks at the pie leak 
recovering what was called ‘Recycled water”.  The ditch water was shut off while pumping 
occurred.  Janice reported that tim was worried about his well and if it was contaminated.  Janice 
doesn’t have a well, but had a spring fed by the creek/ditch.  She reports she is on a mesa and it’s 
125 feet down to the creek.  She has a cistern and a pond that has more water than expected.  She 
is not letting horses drink or dogs swim in the pond. 
 
She has an RO system on the drinking water system.  Janice reported that the news paper carried 
a story on the release. 
 
I told Janice that the COGCC would sample her pond and spring to check for impacts from the 
pipeline release. 
  


